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Good Luck Rorie! 
On Wednesday morning, Rorie will be competing for 
Western Region at the NSW PSSA Athletics Championships 
for long jump. This is an amazing achievement and we wish 
her all the best!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Special Person’s Afternoon  
On Wednesday at 1:30pm, we will be holding our Special 
Person’s Day. This afternoon will commence with the choir 
and dancers performing. Special people will then be taken 
around the classrooms by the students. Each classroom will 
showcase one activity. Some of these activities include 
robots, maths games, STEM challenges, gardening, or an 
outdoor game area option. The special people will also be 
invited to have a Devonshire tea and something to eat in the 
staffroom. We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday. 
 
Check-Ins Year 3-5 
This week Year 3-5 will be sitting their Check-in 
assessments, consisting of a reading and numeracy 
assessment. These assessments identify how students are 
performing and help teachers tailor their teaching more 
specifically to meet our student’s needs. Both tests are on 
the computer and results are returned to school within the 
week.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Kindergarten Orientation 
Last Friday, we welcomed our 2024 kindergarten students 
and their parents to our school. The students settled in 
nicely and particularly enjoyed spending time with their 
buddies at lunch time. This Friday, they will be joining us 
again from 9-12pm.  
 
Thursday Excursion 
The West Wyalong Aboriginal Land Council (WWALC) have 
organised Cody Walker, Luke Carrol and Eddie Betts to 
come to West Wyalong for a morning with primary/high 
students from all schools in the Bland Shire. Our students 
will be bused to Ron Crowe Oval and then participate in 
three rotations. Student will have an opportunity to meet 
these people, kick a football and ask a question. Our 
Indigenous students have also been invited to an afternoon 
with these stars on Wednesday after school. Invitations to 
this event went home last week. Thank you to WWALC for 
organising this amazing event. 
 
Concert 
Mrs Blackwood is still chasing students for their costumes. If 
you are having trouble, please ring the school as we might 
be able to help you. Remember to bring in costumes with 
names clearly written on them, in a named bag. Dates for 
other practises are on the calendar. Please make sure you 
have all saved Thursday 2nd November at 6pm for the dance 
concert, which will be held at the S&C Club.  
 
Primary Excursion  
Thank you to the parents who have returned their notes. 
Please make sure all notes are returned including general 
consent, medication and permission to publish. If you need 
these notes again, please ring the school. A reminder to also 
request a mattress, if needed. Students are to wear school 
uniform on the Wednesday and pack casual clothes for the 
Thursday. Please remember to pack jumper and tracksuit 
pants as the evenings can still be cool.  
 
Have a fantastic week! 
Kylie Taylor 
Principal

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   
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Reading Groups visit to Aspire and Little Wattle 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Reading Group 
 

  

Reading Groups 



 

 

Primary School Basketball Gala Day 
On Thursday, some students in 3-6 participate in the first Primary Schools Basketball Gala 

Day. Our students played against St Mary’s teams in the morning and then played in mixed 

teams for the afternoon. It was so wonderful to see our students demonstrating positive 

sportsmanship, making new friends and for a lot trying something new.  

Thank you to Mr Collins for organising the day and to the WWHS volunteers who refereed 

and scored the games. The day ran incredibly smoothly, and all students had a fabulous time. 

We look forward to continuing this event in the future. 

  



 

 

 

 
 
 
      
 

 

 

Wednesday 25th October 

1.30pm -3pm 

Special Persons Afternoon  

 

Thursday 26th October 

9:30-11:30am 

WWALC’s Meet the Stars 

 

Thursday 2nd November 

Dance Concert 6pm start  

 

Wednesday 8th & Thursday 9th Nov 

Primary Excursion 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

  



 

 

 



 

 

  

Wyalong Christmas Carnival 
25th November 2023 

 

Slee St, Wyalong (beside Museum)  

 5.30pm until  8.30pm 

 

Free kids Games, Free entertainment 

Designated Seniors Marquee  

BBQ, Fire Brigade entertaining kids  

Market Stalls  $20ea 

 (limited number book early to avoid 

 disappointment ph 0428 723 118) 

                                                                                                                                  

 



 

 

      The CWCI Committee invites ladies to a 

Fashion Parade with Light Meal and Guest Speaker 

Fashions courtesy of 

Pink Velvet, House of Fashion 

& Wendy’s Embroidery 

Tuesday 24 OCTOBER 

6:15 for 6:30 to 9.30 pm 

$15 inclusive 

Tickets available from House of Fashion and 

the S & C Club prior to Monday 23 for catering 

All ladies welcome 

Sorry no facilities for children 

Enquiries: Glenys 0404720623 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 


